
 

February 8, 2021 - School Newsletter 

 

 Report Cards are in the Monday envelopes. 

 

 Pizza Factory Fundraiser – all day Feb. 11th - See the flyer in the Monday envelope. Please share with 

friends and family. You need to show the flyer or mention it upon placing your order. You cannot use 

SCRIP because Pizza Factory already donates 30% of the profits for the day. 

  

 PTG meeting on February 10th via Zoom at 6:30 pm. This will be the last one before the Raffle. This 

counts toward parent hours.  

 

 Free Dress Day on Feb. 10th if you were at the School Mass on January 31st, wore your full uniform and 

checked in with Mrs. Silong. No ripped or skinny jeans and shoes and shirt must be school appropriate. 

All free dress guides per the Parent/Student Handbook apply 

 

 Box Tops-. The Box Tops program has transitioned to a digital program, but we can still redeem the 

paper Box Tops for money as well. We have the potential to earn several hundred dollars so clip away! 

Don’t forget to download the Box Tops app to earn money for the school! It is very easy. All you have to 

do is use the app to scan your receipt whenever you buy something that has a Box Top. The School ID 

for the Box Tops program is 198749.  

 

 World’s Finest Chocolate- All the chocolate boxes are out! The money is due back on Tuesday, 

February 16th.  Due to COVID regulations, no open boxes can come back.  

 

 Benefit Raffle tickets are still available for purchase in the school office.  The Benefit Raffle is February 

13, 2021!  As you will remember from your registration information, each Saint Ann School family is 

responsible for selling or buying one ticket for this Event (you must purchase or sell your ticket by 

Wednesday, February 10th).  Since only 200 tickets are sold, your chances to win the grand prize of 

$13,000 or one of the other cash prizes are pretty good!  Everyone will win something! The pick-up for 

prizes will be the next day in the EDP room from 10:00am - 12:00 noon.  

 

                   *See Attachments below for Benefit Raffle Night Details* 

 

 Family Raffle Tickets- notices are in the Monday envelope reminding families of their obligation to 

buy or sell a Raffle ticket. Tickets need to be purchased by February 10. 

 

 Large Outdoor Heaters – We are still looking for heaters for outside the Parish Hall for the Raffle 

night to keep the people waiting warm. Remember only a few people will be allowed in at a time. If 

you have one that we can borrow for that night, please contact the school office. We would greatly 

appreciate it. 

 

 Parking lot procedures- Please see attachment below regarding safety issues related to pick up and 

drop off procedures of students. 

 

 

Fish Fry- *Parent Hours* -We will have sign-up sheets in the school office on Wednesday for prep work, 

order takers, runners and clean-up crew. (Adults only, no students). 

 

Father Rayanna has been transferred to St. Joseph in Firebaugh. Father Santiago Iriate  will be our new Priest 

starting on Tuesday February 16th. Please make him feel welcome.  

 

 



 

Upcoming Events: 

Tue. Feb. 9…………..Advisory Council Meeting 5:15 pm via Zoom  

Wed. Feb. 10…………PTG Meeting via Zoom at 6:30pm 

 Thu. Feb. 11…………Pizza Factory Fundraiser –All Day 

 Sat. Feb. 13………….Benefit Raffle 6:00pm-8:00pm Parish Hall  

 Sun. Feb. 14…………Pick up Raffle prizes 10am-12 noon EDP room/Happy Valentine’s Day! 

 Mon. Feb. 15………..No School; Presidents Day 

 Wed. Feb. 17………...Ash Wednesday  

 Fri Feb.19……………Minimum Day; 11:30am dismissal/Teachers LA Congress/First Fish Fry  

  

Have a great week! 
 

 


